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The station did not timely transition certain legacy documents from the paper public inspection 
file to the online public inspection file (“OPIF”) by the March 1, 2018 deadline.  The licensee 
uploaded the station’s quarterly issues/programs (“I/P”) lists and EEO reports for 2014-2017, 
which predated the OPIF, in December 2018 when it was discovered that these documents were 
missing from the OPIF.  The I/P lists for Q1, Q2, and Q3 2018 also were uploaded in December 
2018.  And the EEO report for 2018 was uploaded two months late.  As it has done since December 
2018, the licensee will ensure that going forward all documents are timely uploaded. 


